
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection regarding Borden
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:20:18 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:30 PM
Subject: FW: Objection regarding Borden
 
 
 

From: Krista Costa [mailto:krista.costa@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 9:40 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection regarding Borden
 
 
Island Regulatory and Appeals Commission National Bank Tower
501-134 Kent Street
Charlottetown, PE C1A 7L1
Attention: Allison MacEwen, Director
 
Dear Mr. MacEwen,
 
I would like to formally oppose the D.P. Murphy Inc. application to build a petroleum outlet in
Borden-Carleton. I am a permanent resident of Borden-Carleton. I believe the additional
traffic disturbances will negatively effect Borden and the immediate surrounding housing
areas.  More importantly, the existing established gas stations and owners, have supported this
area and residents for many years. It is unfair and unethical to decimate those businesses by
allowing a Murphy chain into the area. This is a decision that reflects upon the integrity of
yourself and your team and has the potential to create many unhappy residents. 
Krista Costa 
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